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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  

As the year ends, we reflect on the birth of our savior. There is so much to be 

thankful for in Jesus. He is growing and changing TLOWM (The Light of the World 

Ministries) for His glory.  We have been incredibly blessed by His guidance and 

love through 2021. 
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The Word became flesh and made his dwelling among us. We have seen his glory, the glory of 

the one and only Son, who came from the Father, full of grace and truth.  John 1:14 
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School News 

TLOWM would like to congratulate Lumpa’s school for being nationally 

recognized as top in the Western Rural District! Lumpa came in first during 

testing! In response to their outstanding performance, the government is bringing 

in a robust science program. Praise God, good education opens doors. God is 

preparing these little ones for the future. Thank you, teachers, for making this 

possible. Wonderful job students! 
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Widow’s Ministry 

As many of you know, the widow’s ministry built a large vocational center in Waterloo. They are 

helping the defenseless know Jesus and gain skills needed to survive. The mayor of the Western 

Rural District has approached the women asking if they would expand and minister to the 

destitute in the area. This is a huge testament to their character. Would you join us in prayer 

over this ministry? May the Lord give them wisdom and discernment. We are thankful for what 

they are doing to reflect the Gospel in Sierra Leone. 
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Did you know a portion of what these women earn is given directly to our orphan homes? They 

garden to sell the produce, and then give back to the children. 
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Orphan Homes 

The children are doing well. The Lord has been consistent and good to provide. 

Gbangbatoke is our largest home with 38 children, Tefeya houses 22 children and 

Gboyama 28. They enjoyed Christmas celebrations with Santa hats, a special 

meal, and gifts of new clothing. Thank you for generously giving to make this 

possible! Check out our Facebook page to see a cute clip of a Christmas song by 

the children from Gbangbatoke. A link is listed at the bottom of this letter. 

   

We have a special prayer request for one of the children living in Gbangbatoke, 

his name is Gatewa. He became extremely ill and began vomiting blood this last 

week. Gatewa was rushed to the nearest hospital. We will keep you posted on his 

condition. Check our Facebook for the most recent updates. 
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From The Light of the World Ministries, 

Thank you for your support and prayers. You help make this mission possible! 
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For a printable version of this letter go to: 

https://tlowm.org/newsletter 
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Follow Us:  

www.facebook.com/thelightworldministries/ 

www.instagram.com/thelightworldministries/ 

 


